
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
ISLA Competition Law Compliance Statement: 
ISLA is committed to compliance with competition law and has Competition Law Compliance 
Guidelines in place for its staff and members with respect to their participation in the activities of 
ISLA. 

Competition law prohibits anti-competitive agreements, including the sharing of commercially 
sensitive information such as pricing, sales information and internal strategies and business 
plans.  

Acting through a trade association does not alter the way in which competition law applies. As 
ISLA includes members who are competitors, it is important to ensure that their participation in 
ISLA complies with competition law at all times. Members should also comply with their own 
organisations' competition law compliance policies. 

All ISLA staff and members have a responsibility to ensure that they understand and remain 
compliant with competition law, not only in formal meetings and working groups, but in informal 
meetings, social events and other interactions between members.  

ISLA staff and members should comply with ISLA's Competition Law Compliance Guidelines 
when participating in ISLA's activities. Any questions regarding competition law in relation to 
ISLA's activities or any concerns about discussions between members should be reported in 
confidence to support@islaemea.org and members should also seek independent legal advice. 
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